
Information received from the Brighton Youth Police team

To support Safer Internet Day, we will be running a parent webinar explaining Cyber
Choices and the risks to young people of committing computer misuse offences. We want
to reach out and explain to parents - as well as safeguarding leads and partner agencies
through our other presentations – just how young people can cross the line into cyber
crime.

We will be running this webinar three times throughout next week, at the following times:

Tuesday 6th February 13:00-14:00
Thursday 8th February 09:30-10:30
Thursday 8th February 20:00-21:00

And the invitation details are listed below:

When: Feb 6, 2024 13:00 London
Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers
Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_w4CZPn-5Sb6PmX5scPuFkA

When: Feb 8, 2024 09:30 London
Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers
Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Tpd56MjvSs25i_nz5W8Vlg

When: Feb 8, 2024 20:00 London
Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers
Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_guDQFW6TRBiOJWEga_g6qw

After registering, a confirmation email containing further information about joining the
webinar will be automatically sent out.

There are 500 spaces available on each, If anyone has any further questions, or wants to
know more, please contact email address: cyberchoices@serocu.police.uk
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